
BILLERICAY SOCIETY 

UPDATE – MARCH 2020 

The Committee of Billericay Society hopes that you are all well and staying safely at home. 

We hope that we will be able to resume the club meetings as soon as possible but it looks 

like this will not be till later in the year. It may even be September before we will be able to 

reopen our club doors again. 

Marian Thilo will be very busy rearranging the speakers and hopefully will be able to arrange 

dates for the speakers that have had to be cancelled. 

As many of you know we were able to be part of the Waitrose charity scheme. Thanks to all 

the people who put their green tokens into our box, we were awarded £330. 

We arranged for Peter Thomas to collect and refurbish the Town sign situated on the Potash 

Roundabout.  He did a very good job and it now looks like it is brand new.  The charge for 

this sign was just a few pounds below the money received from Waitrose. 

We have now instructed him to refurbish the sign on Noak Hill Road A176.  We are hopeful 

that it will be done in time for the 400th Anniversary celebrations of the sailing of the 

Mayflower to America.  

This leaves just one sign on the corner of Mountnessing Road to be refurbished. To do this 

we will be asking if a grant can be obtained from the Town Council.  This of course will not 

be possible till after the current crisis. 

 

It will not be possible to either print or deliver this news 

sheet to anyone for whom we do not have an email address. 

So if you know of anyone who is a member of the club and 

receives their newsletter by our delivery method maybe you 

could telephone them and either read it to them or get them 

to contact us with their email address. 

You can contact the committee members by telephone and 

you will find their telephone numbers on the back of the 

2020 Members Handbook. 

Keep well and stay safe.  We on the Committee will see you 

soon. 

David Bremner, Doug & Julie Smith. Lesley & John Humphries. Lynne Beard. 

 

 

 


